
 
 

April 28, 2017 
Announcement 1363 

 
Urgent Request for Provider Types 14, 26 and 82:   

Providers and Employers Invited to Take DHCFP Survey 

Regarding Basic Skills Training Services 

With the recent increases in minimum wage requirements across the nation, the Division of Health Care 

Financing and Policy (DHCFP) is assessing some rates based on wage data information obtained from 2000 to 

2016.  DHCFP is requesting information based on CY 2016 data in order to evaluate the current rate for Basic 

Skills Training services. 

Please log on to Survey Monkey to submit your responses to the questions by May 15, 2017.  It should take only 

5 to 10 minutes of your time.  

 If you are an employer of BST providers, please use the following link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/L96DS6R 

 If you provide BST services, please use the following link:   

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/8ZQHVMS 

You may also access the survey through the DHCFP website at the following web address 

http://dhcfp.nv.gov/Pgms/CPT/BHS/.  On the right hand side under "Links" you will see two links: one for 

employers of BST providers and one for BST providers; please choose the appropriate link to be taken to the 

survey.  

Please provide any additional information or comments you believe are essential to DHCFP gaining an accurate 

picture of BST provided services and the challenges you face in providing those services.  Suggestions regarding 

changes to the current system that could improve your ability in providing these necessary services as well as any 

barriers that may exist in the current system are appreciated. 

The DHCFP thanks you for your efforts in assisting the rate review process and for your participation in serving 

Nevada Medicaid recipients. 
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